
Dear Community Members

I am writing in support of the passage of bill H-5724
There is PLENTY of concern in the community about the continued operation of the 
Wyatt and the holding of prisoners under I.C.E. contracts.

Rhode Islander’s are proud people and champions for true justice.
The continued operation of Prisons-for-Profit must stop in our state.
This horrid system of oppression needs to be formally be declared ILLEGAL.
The ways of the Wyatt and I.C.E. detention center and other such ‘institutions’ need to
be stopped.
H-5724 addresses the cry of the people who raise their voices for those that
are not being heard; those locked behind bars and held with lack of respect of human 
rights, often not given the protection afforded to incarcerated individuals, additionally 
this system LACKS oversight and accountability.
Let’s be BOLD!
Let’s SHUT them DOWN! 
NO Prisons for Profit in Rhode Island
Let’s SHUT them DOWN! 
NO I.C.E. detention centers in Rhode Island

END all current contracts by 2026 

Don’t use my tax dollars to support this federal administrations war on immigrants and 
the terror of injustice in our community.

 
I sincerely ask for your support and move this bill to a full vote of the legislature.

san shoppell
Riverside, RI


